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Comments: The Foothills Landscape Project is not acceptable because it doesn't say where activities will occur.
It's unacceptable because it doesn't allow public participation in decisions about where and what may occur, as
required by NEPA. | also do not support replacing natural biodiversity with monoculture stands of crop trees.
The Project should aim at restoring connected old growth stands throughout the landscape. The Project needs
an Environmental Impact Study. The Rabun County section is not even in the Foothills ecoregion, so should not
be included in the Project.



